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ADULTS AND HEALTH COMMITTEE MINUTES - ACTION LOG 
 
This is the updated action log as at 5 July 2022 and captures the actions arising from the most recent Adults and Health Committee meeting and 
updates Members on the progress on compliance in delivering the necessary actions 
 
 
 

Meeting 13 January 2022 
 

Minute 
No. 

Report Title  Action to be 
taken by  

Action Comments Status Review 
Date 

61. Minutes – 9 December  
2021 and Action Log 

Kate Parker Members requested an update 
on action 35 ‘The provision of 
NHS Dental Services in 
Cambridgeshire’, in relation to 
the data update 
 
See action 35 Above 

Update email sent post 
meeting directly to members 
on 21 March 

Closed  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

Meeting 13 January 2022 
 

Minute 
No. 

Report Title  Action to be 
taken by  

Action Comments Status Review 
Date 

75. COVID-19 Update Jyoti Atri The Chair requested that as 
part of the COVID-19 update at 
the next meeting that an 
overview of some of the 
lessons learnt internally and 
the preparedness for future 
severe variants be included in 
the report.  

On agenda 16/6/22 Closed  

76. Cambridgeshire  
& Peterborough 
Safeguarding Adult 
Partnership Board 
Annual Report 2020-21 

Kate Parker Noted the work being done to 
tackle the high frequency of 
early deaths in those with 
learning disabilities. This 
included: systematic reviews, a 
learning disability summit held 
by the Clinical Commissioning 
Group, and discussion with 
NHS colleagues. The officer 
recommended this for the 
scrutiny agenda in future.  

On Scrutiny forward agenda 
plan  

Closed  

89. Children and Young  
Peoples Mental Health  
Provision 

Kathryn 
Goose CCG 

Asked for details on movement 
with the Local Transformation 
Plan and whether target 
numbers for individuals 
accessing care had been met.  

Officer chased for response Ongoing  

89. Children and Young  
Peoples Mental Health  
Provision 

Kathryn 
Goose CCG 

Asked why 111 option 2 was 
not a service in Wisbech. The 
officer responded that this 
problem had been caused by 
telephone towers, but that she 
would investigate this further 
and report back.  

Services advised that the 
original challenge was due to 
the location of the telephone 
mast but this should be 
resolved and people in 
Wisbech should be able to 
access FRS 

Closed  



 

89. Children and Young  
Peoples Mental Health  
Provision 

Kathryn 
Goose CCG 

Requested details for the 
waiting time and numbers for 
children accessing 
neurodevelopment pathways 
and whether this was the only 
place that children with 
comorbidity could be seen. 
Children with arfid were seen 
across the organisation by one 
or many services such as 
speech and language therapy, 
paediatricians, the Autism 
Team. The officer responded 
that existing data had been 
delayed by the pandemic, but 
that more accurate data would 
be provided to the Committee 
following the meeting. 

Officer chased for response Ongoing  

89. Children and Young  
Peoples Mental Health  
Provision 

Kate Parker Referenced the frequent late 
diagnosis for girls on the 
autism spectrum and asked 
whether there was a specific 
diagnosis strategy. The officer 
responded that 
Cambridgeshire and 
Peterborough had agreed an 
all age autism strategy which 
included a stream for pathways 
and diagnosis for older girls. 
The officer suggested this 
could be scrutinised by the 
Committee.  

To be considered on future 
Scrutiny forward plan  

Closed  



 

89. Children and Young  
Peoples Mental Health  
Provision 

Kathryn 
Goose CCG 

Agreed to be supplied with 
further details on the YMCA 
local offer delivery date for 
school-based support.  

Public Health commissioned 
the YMCA to develop a 3-
phase (beginner, intermediate, 
advanced) Designated Senior 
Mental Health Training which 
is submitted and quality 
assured by the Department for 
Education - schools apply 
through DfE to access these 
programmes. We have just 
received confirmation that the 
Beginner programme has been 
approved and the remaining 
two are currently undergoing 
review with the outcome 
expected in June.  
 
It is anticipated that we will 
properly launch the offer as 
part of a wider piece of comms 
to schools around Whole 
School Approach to Mental 
Health Support in September.  
 
The Designated MH Lead 
Training will start to be rolled 
out from the Autumn term 2022 
 

 

Closed  

 


